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Please keep Oregon's election system vote by nail. Oregon has the largest turnout 

for elections and it has been working for 20 years. To require Oregon residents to 

stand in line and potentially miss the voting cutoff due to long lines and ballot box 

issues does a disservice to Oregonians.  

Let's uphold Oregonians voices and keep vote by mail.  

Thank you for your time. 


